Cabinet Reports for December 2, 2023 Cabinet Meeting via Zoom.

Service: More clubs are reporting service now, but some still need to do so. | have helped some
clubs to get this started, and am trying to keep reminding others to get help from me to report
their wonderful service without being a ‘nag’.

LCIFUS The LCIF coordinators from US meet each month to learn about how we can improve
our work. | have personally visited five clubs in zones i-6 and I-7 to promote individual
donations which is one of our goals for the 2023-2024 Lions fiscal year. We had a very successful
fundraiser at the MD19 Convention in Surrey, BC in October, raising over $4000 from raffle and
merchandise sold at the LCIF exhibit booth, and at the PDG breakfast.



